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August 21, 2019 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attention: Registrar 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Algoma Power Inc. (“API”) Application for 2020 Distribution Rates (EB-2019-0019) 
 Submissions on Confidentiality 
 
On August 14, 2019, API requested confidential treatment of certain information contained in two 
interrogatory responses as well as certain information in documents filed in support of those responses.  
The OEB issued Procedural Order No. 2 on August 15, 2019 providing for intervenor and OEB Staff 
submissions on the confidentiality requests and a reply submission by API. 
 
API did not receive any submissions objecting to its request to maintain the confidentiality of the 
redacted information.  As such, there is no need for API to file a reply submission.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Greg Beharriell, 
Manager Regulatory Affairs 
RegulatoryAffairs@fortisontario.com 
P. 905-871-0330 ext. 3278 
 
cc: Intervenors of Record in EB-2019-0019 
 Birgit Armstrong, OEB Case Manager 
 James Sidlofsky, OEB Counsel 
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